Cato Community Newsletter August 2024

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



The weather has been very challenging lately, causing a delay for our ice cream truck event. New date coming soon. We have experienced many days of extreme heat and several intense storms. Please be careful while outside. See below for tips to stay safe while in the heat and although the storms come quickly, try to be prepared.

The Belmont Police Department has requested for us to participate in their annual school supply drive again. They have placed a container in our office for collection. Your donation, no matter how small, is very much needed.

School begins on August 14th this year. Please be patient and cautious with any increased traffic in the community. I hope that all students, kindergarten through college, have their most enjoyable year yet. Embrace with confidence all the opportunities being offered.

- Tammey Thomas (704-825-2946)



Seriors of Cato

Invitations for our 2024 Senior Appreciation Luncheon have been mailed. If you have not received yours, please contact the office.

TIPS FOR PROTECTING VOURSELF WATCH FOR

SYMPTOMS















HEAT HEALTH ALERT SYSTEM





211 IS HERE TO HELP YOU **Helpful Numbers:**

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911









GASTONIA (410 E Long Ave) Tues/Thurs/Sat 7:30am-12:30pm LOWELL (200 E Second St) Thurs 4-8pm MT. HOLLY (215 S. Main St) Sat 8am-12pm



Trash Pickup **Every Thursday**

